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I oppose any and all small or medium sized hog farms on the Buffalo River Watershed. I personally
have heard information that the studies were falsified regarding the C&H hog farms' environmental
impact on the Buffalo River. Reports and studies can be, and are oftentimes, falsified to obtain permits,
licenses and access to previously inaccessible areas. This was done by obtaining falsified studies from a
Canadian company.

We have witnessed unprecedented red algae blooms since the installation of C&H hog farms on the
Buffalo River Watershed. We will not support any more pollution from animal waste, nor any other
negative impacts, to commercial tourism to and enjoyment of this beautiful, natural area. Please
support us in keeping Arkansas the natural state, and a wonderful tourist destination.
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